
 
 
Dear Third Grader, 
 

Welcome to another wonderful year at Amsterdam 
School.  In just a short time you will be joining me in 
Room 21 for a new adventure.  Third grade is full of 
exciting projects, science activities, and so many great 
stories that we will read and that you will write!   
 

When you’re getting ready for the first day, be sure 
to pack a healthy snack and your lunch or lunch money. 
Bring in your school supplies so we can get our desks 
organized.  
 

Please enjoy the last days of summer vacation, and 
come to class rested up and ready to learn.  We have a 
busy and productive year ahead of us! 

 
See you soon, 
  Mrs. Krahn 

 
P.S.  Please check the Amsterdam School website for the 
supply list. Also, please order a seat sack.. Use the 
attached order form. 

 

 

 


